Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 5:44 PM

To: 'Joy Su'

Cc: Earl James; mbiddle@bwslaw.com

Subject: RE: RO3185 - Horton Street UST, Emeryville, CA
Hi Joy,

A two week extension is definitely reasonable due to the recent arrival of the analytical data. I've updated Geotracker
to reflect this. Should you need to document the extension this email will be sufficient.
Thank you.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Joy Su [mailto:jsu@ekiconsult.com]

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 5:33 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>
Cc: Earl James <ejames@ekiconsult.com>; mbiddle@bwslaw.com
Subject: RO3185 - Horton Street UST, Emeryville, CA

Mark,

EKI recently completed additional investigation activities for the Horton Street UST in Emeryville, CA in accordance with
an ACDEH approved work plan. ACDEH requested the site investigation report be submitted by March 3, 2017. I'd like to
request a two week extension and submit the report by March 17, 2017 as the electronic data was just received from the
lab at the end of last week.

Please confirm if this request for extension is approved.

Thanks,
Joy

Please note our new address:

Joy Su, P.E.

Erler &
Kalinowski,
Inc.

577 Airport Boulevard, Suite 500
Burlingame, California 94010
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